
190 St.James Street.
4167 DORCHESTER STREET 

MONTREAL

A-

March 16th,1925.

Dear Sir Arthur,-

Porty years ago, on the 

twenty-eighth of March, I was "capped” 

at McGill by Principal Dawson in the old 

MoIson Hall, and, as Secretary of Law '85 

I have written each of the surviving 

members suggesting to them that we should 

all, as a mere token of appreciation, 

send $25 to you for the Graduates Endow­

ment Fund.

■

Wishing you and old McGill 

every success, and with personal kind 

regards.

Yours faithfully

Sir Arthur Currie,G.C.M.G.,I£. C.B, LL.D. 
Principal,Me Gill University,

MOOT REAL.


